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Lake Worth ISD Names Dr. Luciano Castro Principal of Lake Worth 
High School

 The Lake Worth ISD Board of Trustees approved the promotion of Dr. Luciano Castro as the 
new Principal of Lake Worth High School during  a special  January board meeting.

 Dr. Castro has served as Assistant Principal at Lake Worth High School for the past two 
years, and we are excited for him to continue the work that has been done to foster a culture of 
academic excellence as steps into the role of principal. 

 Prior to his time in Lake Worth ISD, Dr. Castro  served  as Director of Secondary Assessment 
at Comanche ISD, Principal at Comanche ISD,  Lockhart, Sabinal ISD, and Austin ISD,  in various 
administrative positions at Lockhart ISD, Sabinal ISD, Austin ISD, and Pflugerville ISD, and as a 
mathematics teacher at Pflugerville ISD, and Austin ISD.

 In addition to his commitment to academic, social, and technological success for all 
students, Dr. Castro provides a wealth of experience and expertise in educational leadership, 
backed by a strong academic background. He earned his Bachelor of Science from Cornell 
University and his Master of Education and Doctor of Philosophy at Texas State University.

 Dr. Rose Mary Neshyba, Superintendent of Lake Worth ISD, expressed her excitement for 
the High School and said, "Dr. Castro has demonstrated exceptional leadership qualities and 
dedication to our students. He will continue the Lake Worth traditions and the high academic 
expectations we have for our students." 

 “I am honored and humbled to be selected as the next Principal of Lake Worth High 
School,” said Dr. Castro, “and I am excited to help our students achieve all their goals and lead 
the staff and faculty. I am looking forward to what the coming years have in store for Lake Worth, 
the community, and, more importantly, our students and seeing them prepare for the next phase in 
their lives.”

 Lake Worth ISD is confident that Dr. Castro's leadership will further enhance Lake Worth 
High School's academic excellence and positive school culture.  Please join us in congratulating 
Dr. Luciano Castro on this well-deserved appointment.
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